
 
From: Nicholas Rosellini <nicholas.rosellini@one.un.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 5:08 PM 
To: Beate Trankmann <beate.trankmann@undp.org> 
Cc: Devanand Ramiah <devanand.ramiah@undp.org>; silvestrim@un.org; Ya Lou 
<ya.lou@one.un.org> 
Subject: RE: Final version of UNDP CPD 
 
Dear Beate, 
 
Thanks for sharing this version of the CPD. As you know, we have submitted the draft 
UNSDCF to the government for comment and are still awaiting feedback. As per my 
email of 23 March, I can confirm that the draft CPD was in alignment with the draft 
UNSDCF. A further alignment of agency CPDs with the DCF might be needed once we 
have received and managed the comments from government, but in the meantime your 
revised CPD seems consistent. 
 
All the best 
 
Nicholas 
 
From: Beate Trankmann <beate.trankmann@undp.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, 20 May, 2020 1:55 PM 
To: Nicholas Rosellini <nicholas.rosellini@one.un.org> 
Cc: Devanand Ramiah <devanand.ramiah@undp.org> 
Subject: Final version of UNDP CPD 
 
Dear Nicholas, 
 
As promised, sharing the final version of the CPD for reference. This version was cleared by 
MOFCOM in consultation with MOFA and we are awaiting the official endorsement letter, which 
is expected later this afternoon before proceeding with submission to HQ.  
 
As mentioned the second half of the four rounds of review by Govt focused heavily on the global 
partnership pillar with observations coming in particular from MFA as well as CIDCA. We have 
however been able to protect content and entry points to work on the efficiency, transparency, 
standards, sustainability and climate impact of Chinese development cooperation (and 
investments) without necessarily using these terms.  
 
On LNOB, we managed to maintain the terminology and references on gender as well as PLHIV 
but had to concede regrettably on the term “sexual and gender minorities”, which we had 
suggested in lieu of LGBTQI. As you know, this area falls under the UNDP regional programme 
and as such doesn’t affect the integrity of our work although on principled grounds, I was 
insisting albeit unsuccessfully for the reference to be kept. We understand that the same 
adjustment had to be made by UNFPA in their CPD.   
 
Happy to discuss. Thanks and kind regards. 
Beate   
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